
Holy Spirit Parking Lot message  

 

With our new Holy Spirit Parish parking lot having been completed back in July of 2023, we 
appreciate the smooth ride, the compliant Handicapped convenience, and the wider parking 
spaces. The Building and Grounds Committee along with the Finance Council were proactive with 
this project by having set aside more than 45% of the actual costs. That said, we have $137,000 
remaining to re-fund our Parish accounts where money was taken from (there was no loan for the 
project) and would ask for your financial considerations between now and the end of our Parish 
year, which ends July 1, 2024. Donations can be mailed or dropped off to the Parish office marked 
Parking Lot Fund, or you can visit our Holy Spirit website and click onto Online Giving, scroll down 
to the 4th option “Parking Lot” and use your credit card. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration.  

-Father Derek 

 


